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Attachment #2: 

 

THOUSAND ISLAND PARK CORPORATION 
 

Golf Cart Policy & Registration 

  
 

All owners of golf carts shall register their golf cart with the office, pay an annual fee of $40.00 

and upon doing so shall show proof of insurance with the following limits and coverages: 

  

 Personal liability listing the Corporation as an additional insured covering bodily injury 

and property damage, with a New York State admitted insurance carrier, with liability 

limits of not less than $500,000 per occurrence on a combined single limit basis, insuring 

against any liability arising out of or in connection with the use of a golf cart on the 

premises of the Corporation, to the greatest extent the law permits. 

  

Inspection of the cart by T.I.P. Security in regard to lights and brakes will be required to obtain 

your stickers.  Owners shall receive two registration stickers showing their lot number and must 

place the stickers on the sides of the golf cart. 

  

All operators of golf carts must be at least 16 years of age and in possession of a valid Motor 

Vehicle Driver’s License.  No person under the age of 16 shall be allowed to operate a golf cart in 

Thousand Island Park.  And all operators of golf cart shall be named on the golf cart agreement. 

  

Golf carts shall not be driven on County Route 100, except to cross on a 90 angle.  Operation of a 

golf cart on County Route 100 is in violation of New York State regulations covering vehicles 

operating on public highways and roads.  The New York State Police will enforce this regulation 

in Thousand Island Park. 

  

No more than 4 people (men, women & children) shall be allowed to ride in a golf cart at any time. 

  

Drivers of golf carts shall maintain complete control of their golf cart at all times and shall not 

operate the vehicle in any manner that shall be deemed reckless. 

  

Golf cart lights are required.  Headlights and taillights shall be operational and in use at all times 

that the golf cart is in operation during non-daylight hours, and no golf cart shall be operated 

between the hours of 12-midnight and sunrise, nor without an adequate muffler system. 

  

Persons in violation of the above policy may be levied a fine of $50.00 and/or may result in a 

revocation of the privilege of operating a golf cart in Thousand Island Park. 

 


